
 

TOWN of DEEP RIVER 
Parks & Recreation Commission 

Meeting Minutes 
December 9, 2015 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Deep River Parks and Recreation Commission was not 

held in December 2015 due to the holidays and a lack of a quorum. 

The next meeting of the Deep River Parks and Recreation Commission is scheduled for 

Wednesday, January 13, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Respectively submitted, 

 

Carol Jones, Director/Acting Secretary 

 

 

 


